

"Success is an Attitude" We are committed to Keeping Children Safe In Education

Chalfont St Peter
Gerrards Cross
Buckinghamshire
SL9 8TP
Tel: 01753 882032
Fax: 01753 890716
Email: info@chalfonts.org

Monday 12 September 2022



Dear Parents and Carers

Following the sad death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II it has been announced that the day of the State Funeral on Monday 19th September will be a bank holiday. The Chalfonts Community College will be closed to all students and staff on this day.

This national mourning period is a time for reflection of the life of Queen Elizabeth II who served her country with dignity, loyalty and grace. Students are undertaking a series of activities in tutor times this week to commemorate the life of Queen Elizabeth II. Normal school activities will be taking place and full attendance is still expected at school.

Students have been given the opportunity to contribute to a book of condolence by writing messages using the link here: https://forms.gle/EDe56NCjihsPynhu5 You are also welcome to add your own message. In addition, there is a book of condolence set up in our reception area if you would like to leave a message.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Whitehead

/ Whitehead

Principal









